At a Work Session of the Malone Village Board,
held on December 4, 2019 at 9:00 AM at 343 West
Main Street the following were present:

Andrea Dumas Mayor
Brian Langdon Trustee (9:35 AM)
Norm Bonner Trustee
Archie McKee Trustee
Matthew Boyea Trustee

Also in attendance:
Cheryl Cook, Village Clerk Kristine Lashway, Treasurer

Mayor Dumas started the work session off by going over several items that were on a previous
worksheet from 2016. The sheet was updated with items that have been accomplished and items
that are still pending. These include: DPW garage, updating the code book, contracts, staffing
and grants to name a few. Discussion was held. The sheet was updated.

A standing work session will be held each Tuesday morning at 9:00 AM. There will not be one
on December 24 or December 31 due to the holidays.

ADJOURNMENT:
Upon the motion of Trustee McKee to adjourn the meeting at 11:00 AM.
Respectfully submitted,
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